## Monday, April 9, 1956.

A Public Hearing was held on Monday, April 9, 1956 at 7.15 p.m. in the Council Chambers, 1930 Kingsway, into an application for rezoning of Lot """ of Lot 13, pleck 1, J.L.13, Explanatory Plan 13804 from Commercial to Residential Single Family zone.

Mr. Bert Hill, representative of the Central Burnaby Ratepayers' Council spoke advising that a survey had been undertaken by the Ratepayers' organizations of residents in the area and that no opposition was apparent to the proposed resoning. No other representations were made.

The Hearing then adjourned.